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Charleston County Warns Motorists of Potential Closing of I26 (Near Jedburg 
exit) Today 
 
Charleston County Government would like to warn motorists of the potential closing of a portion of Interstate 26 near 
Jedburg (mile marker 192) today. The time has not yet been determined by South Carolina Highway Patrol and the South 
Carolina Department of Transportation. Officials advise that drivers plan on alternate routes and consider early departure 
from work and expect increased travel times.  
 
Please check the Charleston County Government and Sheriff’s Office social media sites for updates on this potential 
closing.  
 

 
----------- 

 
For updates, visit the Charleston County website or follow us on our social media platforms: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
o Emergency Management Department: http://www.facebook.com/EMDChasCo 
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